## Message from the Vice President for Student Affairs

Dear Division of Student Affairs Team.

As we near the end of the semester, I want to thank all of you for the incredible job you have done this academic year. I hope you were able to join us for the <a href="DSA Awards Luncheon">DSA Awards Luncheon</a> this week, where we celebrated our staff members' and departments' many successes.

I also want to reaffirm for our division the <u>remarks</u> that the UNT president made on the incident that occurred in the University Union last week. The racial slur should never have been used, we don't condone it, swift action was taken to address it and we are trying to prevent it from ever happening again.

I know and appreciate that our division strives to provide a welcoming and supportive environment for all of our students and fellow staff members.

Thank you for all that you do for our students each and every day, and let's finish the semester strong.

Sincerely, Elizabeth With, Ed.D.

# **UNT Division of Student Affairs Honors Staff at Annual Awards Luncheon**



The <u>UNT Division of Student</u>

Affairs celebrated the hard work and dedication of staff members and division partners at the annual **DSA**Awards Luncheon on April 23. The event was presented by the DSA Staff Development Committee.

# **UNT SMMC Director Represents University at Texas Senate**Hearing



UNT Student Money Management
Center Director Paul Goebel was
asked to provide public comment on
behalf of the university at the Texas
Senate's Committee on Higher
Education hearing on April 25.

#### **Read More**

### **UNT Esports Overwatch Tournament Brings Game to Life**



The Overwatch Tournament hosted by <u>UNT Esports</u> in the Lyceum on April 16 was a big success with approximately 475 attendees. Check out media coverage of the event and the program <u>here</u>.

# **UNT Center for Leadership and Service Enables Student Success**

- The <u>UNT Center for Leadership and Service</u> inducted 120 new members into the UNT chapter of <u>The National Society of Leadership and Success</u>.
- So far, 325 students have completed the requirements to receive the Community Engagement Graduation Cord, totaling 70,000+ service hours. Students qualified for the cord by reporting service hours

### **Save the Dates! Spring 2018 Events**

President's Staff Sack Lunch
May 3

Spring Commencement
May 10 – 12

Leadershape Guest Leader Night
May 15

*In the Know* is published by the Division of Student Affairs to keep staff informed with news, helpful tips, and points of pride.

Have an idea for *In the Know*?
Send it to Ray Willhoft at <a href="mailto:raymond.willhoft@unt.edu">raymond.willhoft@unt.edu</a>

